
Before entering New Hackensack Nursery School, employees, volunteers, parents, children and essential 

visitors must complete a health screening.  In addition, each employee, volunteer parent, child and 

essential visitor must sign and submit this form to the program one time.  Employees, volunteers, 

parents, children and essential visitors must have their temperature taken daily to confirm a body 

temperature lower than 100.0 degrees Fahrenheit.   

Self-Screening: 

Below are the self-screening questions that employees, volunteers, parents, children and essential 

visitors are required to answer:  

1. Is your temperature higher than or equal to 100.0 degrees Fahrenheit? 

2. Have you had any know contact with a person confirmed or suspected to have COVID-19 in the 

past 14 days? 

3. Are you currently experiencing ANY of the following symptoms: 

o Cough (new or worsening) 

o Shortness of breath (new or worsening) 

o Trouble breathing (new or worsening) 

o Fever 

o Chills 

o Muscle pain (new or worsening) 

o Headache (new or worsening) 

o Sore throat (new or worsening) 

o New loss of taste 

o New loss of smell 

4. Have you tested positive for COVID-19 through a diagnostic test in the past 14 days? 

Any day that you answer “NO” to all questions, you may enter the program. 

Any day that you answer “YES” to any question, you may not enter the program 

ATTESTATION:  By signing this document, I agree that I will self-monitor these symptoms each day.  I will 

monitor my child(ren)’s symptoms daily.  If I find that any symptom or condition is present, I will report 

the outcome to the School Director @nhnsdirector@outlook.com or 845-462-0810x130.  I will not enter 

the program if any of the above symptoms or conditions are present. 

 

Parent name (please print):  

NHNS Student’s name:  

NHNS Student’s name:  

Parent Signature:  

Date:  

 

Note:  This document must be signed and returned to the School Director.  A signed copy needs to be 

provided only once. New Hackensack Nursery School must retain a copy in your child’s file for our 

records. 


